
STEAMBOAT SPRINGS SCHOOL DISTRICT RE-2
BOARD OF EDUCATION

April 7, 2025

AGENDA ITEM 
WITHDRAW EXTENDED LEAVE OF ABSENCE REQUEST FOR 2025-26

Background Information:
Marco Cuevas requested an extended leave of absence for the 2025-26 school year. The Board approved 
Marco’s leave of absence request on March 17, 2025. Marco has withdrawn his request for an extended 
leave of absence and will be working at Steamboat Springs Middle School for the 2025-26 school year. 

Recommended Action:
Resolved, that the Board of Education accept Marco Cuevas’s withdrawal of his extended leave of absence 
request for the 2025-26 school year.


